Hello, My name is Jack Busch and I was the recipient of Aboriginal Health Human Resources Initiative Award.

I am emailing you as I was told this is where I can write my letter of thanks.

Dear Sponsor of the Aboriginal Health Human Resources Initiative Award, I give you my sincerest thank you for your financial help towards my education. My name is Jack Robert Busch and I am a Nisga'a/Gitxsan student who recently started my Masters of Physical Therapy at the University of British Columbia. Through help from your funds my family has been able to stay afloat as my partner and I raise our son while I continue my education. When you allocate your resources to a student, myself, I want you to know that not only are you helping me, but you are helping my family, my relatives, and my community. I want you to know that I intend on specializing in working with Indigenous communities such as my own. Your resources will help me help my community and indigenous communities like my own.

A picture of my family at christmas.

Thank you, Jack Busch